
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Thursday 26th May – Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Street Party 
Friday 27th May – 3rd June – Half-term 
Tuesday 7th June – Class photos 
Thursday 23rd June – Infant Sports Day 
Friday 24th June – Junior Sports Day 

UNIFORM 
The uniform consists of: 

 Deep royal blue jumper/cardigan or school sweatshirt  

 Light blue polo shirt   

 Black skirt/pinafore/trousers/shorts or official tartan kilt/pinafore. Blue gingham dress (Summer) 

 Black school shoes- no trainers, pumps or heels 

 Black/white socks or Black tights    
Jewellery (apart from one pair of small stud earrings) should not be worn in school because of the risk of injury, 
particularly during P.E. 
No body piercing is allowed and earrings are not allowed to be worn by children who are going swimming with 
school. 
Nail polish and false nails are not allowed either. 
Hair should be neat and tidy and pupils with long hair should have it tied back off the face. Hair styles should at all 
times be appropriate for school. Extreme hairstyles are not permitted. 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 
Firstly, well done Year 6 for all their efforts this week. 
And now a gentle (sing along reminder) about letting the office know if your child is absent.   
To the tune of ‘Sweet Caroline’ I’ll count you in; 
               (3,4)        Where your child is, we can’t begin to know it 
                               Now and again we need a clue. 
                               Is it a cough! Now coughs become much stronger. 
                               Maybe your child has got the flu. 
                               Please, phone it in. Or use Seesaw 
                               Tell us please where they are. 
               Chorus:   Give us a call (Dah Dah Dah) or use the office Seesaw 
                                Leave us a note (Dah Dah Dah) or a voicemail message 
                                Please, please please please (repeat chorus) 
 
Thanks, have a good weekend.  Mr Southern 
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And the child grew and became strong. (Luke 2:40) 
 

 
STARS of the Week 

         

 

Reception – Louie, Anthony 

Year 1 – Katie, Noah 

Year 2 – Amelia, Ralph 

Year 3 – Savannah, Maddison 

Year 4 – Jonny 

Year 5 – Ollie, Neve 

Year 6 – ALL OF YEAR 6 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ping Pong Raffle 
Winner 

 

 
Charlie – Year 4 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

We have been contacted by Sonya Grove, a 

community programme worker for Wigan Council 

specializing in educating people about Domestic 

Abuse.  She would like to offer a training/ 

awareness course to parents and carers of the 

children who attend Christ Church.  The adults 

who wish to attend do not have to be in an 

abusive relationship, they may just wish to learn 

more about abuse to educate themselves or to 

support family/friends.  The session will be 

looking at how abuse effects children and 

parenting styles.   
 

She has arranged some zoom sessions on; 

Tuesday 17th May 12:30 – 2:30pm 

Thursday 26th May 6:30 – 8:30pm 
 

These sessions can be booked through 

Eventbrite, via the link below: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/311808907837 
 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss 

domestic abuse training, feel free to email 

sonya@diasdvc.org or phone 01942 311365 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/311808907837
mailto:sonya@diasdvc.org


 
 

CHURCH LINKS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like any further information, then please email us at 

info@christchurchpennington.com 
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